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Farmington Senior Citizens 3-21-22 

 

March 21, 2022 

 

Meeting number 862 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:09 PM on Monday, 

March 21, 2022, by President, Gary Weidenborner.  17 members were present.  We enjoyed our 

Campers Stew prepared by Andrea Sidare and dessert. 

 

Then President Gary Weidenborner resumed the meeting at 12:43 PM.   

 

Betty Powell thanked members for their condolences and cards. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner welcomed new members Marilyn and Lou Eck 

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the March 7th meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  None 

 

There were no new anniversaries.   

 

We sang Happy Birthday to Ruth Weidenborner. 

 

Sunshine Report: None 

   

Entertainment:  

• Vice President Ruth Weidenborner has arranged for Town Court Judge Morris Lew to speak at 

the April 4th meeting.  The next meeting is a sandwich meeting.  Karen Stratton and Sue 

Howland will bring desserts. 

• Our open house will be held May 2nd.  We will serve pizza, salad, fruit salad, and cake at that 

meeting.  Ruth is still looking for musical entertainment. 

• Ruth is still working on additional programs. 

• Karen Stratton shared information about excursions through Scenic Tours for the rest of the 

year.  The bus picks participants up at the Park and Ride on Loomis Road in Farmington.  She 

will also check with the Town of Farmington about support for these tours.  Members should 

contact Karen if they are interested in any of the tours.  She will also research other tour 

companies. 

 

 

Old Business:  None 

 

New Business:   

• President Gary Weidenborner shared that the Republican Party will hold a primary election in 

May.  There is no information on a Democratic Party primary election. 

 

Town of Farmington Update by Gary Weidenborner:  None 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Barb Millard won $8. 

 

Jerry Annesi shared some funny stories. 
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President Gary Weidenborner closed the meeting about 1:10 PM. 

 

Then members enjoyed Bingo.  Winners selected prizes from items provided by members. 

 

There were dominos after the meeting. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


